
FEBRUARY NEWS 

Valentine Plans 

Q: Are we allowed to bring valentines 

for our class(es)? 

A: Absolutely!  

Q: What kind of treats are we allowed 

to bring?   

A: Please have fun with your treats and 

avoid anything with nuts. NO NUTS 

For class numbers email us at: 

hello@starstruckstudios.net 

Student of the Month 

Congratulations to Miss 

Marley in our SupaStars class 

for receiving the Student of 

the Month award for January.   

Check out our Facebook or 

Instagram Page for all the info 

about Miss Marley.  

@starstruckstudiosut 

Who will be the Student of the 

Month for February?  Will it be 

February 13, 2022 
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It’s Competition Season!!!  Let’s Go Starstruck!!!  

Welcome to the 
Starstruck Newsletter 
The purpose of this newsletter is to provide 

specialized information to our Starstruck Families.  

We hope you find the newsletter to be informative 

and helpful as you navigate all things Dance & 

Tumbling.   

Upcoming Events 

We will be closed on Monday, February 21st.  Makeup Classes can be 

scheduled now for any class that you miss. Contact us at 

hello@starstruckstudios.net or stop by the office to schedule your makeup 

class.  

Competition Update 

Our Starstruck Competition Team will be going to Thanksgiving Point Feb-

ruary 24th—26th.  All competition details for hair, makeup and performance 

times are on our Private Facebook Group.  Send your friend request to 

Brandy Kirkman-Christensen to be added to the group. 


